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Safety Statements & Risk 

Assessments 

 

We have now completed all safety 
statements and risk assessments. 

Some await final approval. They will 
all be available on the health and 
safety website. Thank you all for 
your cooperation with this major 
project and also for your patience 

during our period of reprioritisation 
to allow for this project to be 

completed. 
 
 

 
Welcome back staff and 

students! 
 

We hope you had a nice 
summer break 

 
 

Contact us: 

 

A reminder that your local 
Occupational Health Officer’s 
areas of responsibility have 

changed. 
 

 

New policies and 

procedures 

 
It has been a busy year updating 
safety policies and procedures. 

 
Check out the “What’s New” section 
of the website www.dit.ie/safework, 
to track the status of all new policies 

and procedures. 
 

New policies will be released for 
consultation this semester and we 
look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

New Strategic Plan for 

2014 – 2016 

 

Our new Strategic Plan 2014 – 2016 
is coming soon. 

 
 

 

 
What’s 

Happening? 
 

 
  

 

E – cigarettes and 

Smoking at DIT 

Smoking (including the use of 
electronic cigarettes) is prohibited 

within all Institute buildings & within 
the curtilage of all Institute 

buildings, without exception. 
 

 

New Posters for 2014/2015 

 

Please keep an eye out for our new 
poster campaign. 

 

 

 
 

www.dit.ie/safework 

 

News snippets… 

 

Check out our new safety DVD 
Thank you to all who assisted us in 
the making of this and also to our 

drama students 
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